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I don't need that one.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Okay, it's withdrawn, I guess.

CLERK: Mr. President, the next amendment I have is from
Senator Beutler.

SENATOR BEUTLER: Mr. Speaker and members of the Legis
lature, this little amendment is what I call my double
dipping amendment. As you are aware, there are now students 
in high school who are going to the technical community 
colleges for part of the day and to the high schools for 
part of the day, and under our present statutes it is 
possible for both the high school and the technical community 
college to claim that student for state aid purposes, and 
the only thing this amendment does is says that they both 
cannot claim it, that the technical community college will 
continue to claim them for the number of hours that they 
are there and that the high school will only claim them 
proportionately for the number of hours that they spend in 
high school so that it ends the possibility of double
dipping for the same student. Thank you.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Senator Cullan. Senator Koch.

SENATOR KOCH: Mr. Speaker, I rise to support Senator
Beutler's amendment. I think it is important that this 
is placed in the statute.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Senator Beutler, do you wish to close on
your amendment? Are there any other amendments to the
bill? Okay the motion is the adoption of the Beutler 
amendment. All those in favor vote aye, opposed vote no.
Have you all voted? Record the vote.

CLERK: 25 ayes, 0 nays on adoption of the Beutler amend
ment, Mr. President.

SPEAKER MARVEL: The motion is carried. The Beutler amend
ment to the bill is adopted.

CLERK: Mr. President, Senators Koch and DeCamp move to
amend the bill. It is Request 2448.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Senator Koch.

SENATOR KOCH: Mr. Speaker and members of the body, these
amendments have been worked out with a number of different 
individuals who are concerned about the problems of the 
Christian schools. We have tried to develop an amendment
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